
November Newsletter 
Dear Parents, 
 It’s hard to believe that the first marking period is over.  Time has flown by so quickly. Your chil-
dren have shown great progress.  Let us take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and safe Thanksgiv-
ing.  Thank you for your continued support.   
         Sincerely, 
         First Grade Team 

 
Important  Dates/Reminders: 
November 4th-No School for Students (grading/
planning day for teachers) 
November 5th-No School (Election Day) 
November 11th-Veteran’s Day: Flag Raising Ceremony 
9:00/Open House for Parents 9:30 
November 13th-Report Card Distribution 
November 25th/26th-Early Dismissal-Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
November 27th-29th-No school/Thanksgiving 

 
Parent/Teacher Conferences: 
Please contact your child’s teacher if you have 
not signed up for a parent/teacher confer-
ence.  Conferences will be held virtual or in 
person this year.  However, if you are unable 
to come in to the school building, we would 
be happy to hold a virtual conference or a 
phone conference.  Please be in touch with 
your child’s teacher and let them know what 
works best for you. 
 

 
Language Arts: 
Story Elements: retelling/key details 
Early World Civilizations 
 
Writing:  
Writing to be Informed 
 
Math: Addition and Subtraction using Word 
Problems 
 
Social Studies: Culture and Traditions 
 
Science: Light and Sound 
 
*Please check your child’s folder each night 
for important papers coming home. 


